
Maryville Junior High PAC 
Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021 

 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Maryville Junior High PAC was called to order at 11:35 am on Tuesday, November 

16, 2021 by Lauren Rudd.  

 

Present 

Lauren Rudd, Laura Hall, Mandy Jones, Whitney Roberts, Whitney Davis, Amanda Bishop, Jamie Bate. 

 

Approval of Treasury Report 

Amanda Bishop delivered the treasury report.  Lauren Rudd moved to approve the report; Mandy Jones 

seconded.  All were in favor. 

 

Teacher Appreciation 

Lauren Rudd shared that each teacher would receive a Christmas ornament from the PAC. PAC will also have a 

balloon garland installed in the hallway outside the gym for the student’s right before Christmas break. The 

board also voted to contribute $200 to be used towards the staff Christmas party.  

 

Career Fair 

Mandy Jones gave an update on the 9th grade career fair. The career fair has been scheduled for Thursday, 

January 13th from 8:30-11am. Joy Carver will co-chair this event. PAC members helped provide names for 

possible vendors.  

 

Butterbraids 

Whitney Davis presented information about the Butterbraid sale. Butterbraids will be distributed on November 

18th. 

 

Administrative Report 

Mrs. Nizinski presented the registration timeline for the 2022-2023 school year. Mrs. Cox also shared the 

testing calendar of this year. Mr. Oliver gave an update about the intramural program.  

 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned by Lauren Rudd at 12:20. The next general meeting will on Tuesday, January 18th. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Whitney Roberts 


